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Dear brethren in Christ,

Greetings from the Church of Christ in ILO.

May the peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with each one of you.

With our Lord’s help, the effort and love of the

word of God with the people of this city

calling of Jesus Christ, but we are happy and

members of the congregation help each week.

BIBLE STUDIES

We continue with the Bible studies twice a week and give support to our

their lives.
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Christ in ILO.

May the peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with each one of you.

the effort and love of the members of this congregation; we continue sharing the

word of God with the people of this city. We are sometimes sad when people don’t respond

e are happy and very proud of the children Bible school and how the
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members in different areas of
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1st INTERNATIONAL

After several months of preparation for the

conference took place on Nov. 20th

visitors were very happy with our southern hospitality. We are thankful

Pedro Sanchez and Luis Zepeda from Santiago

visitors from the city of Lima, Arequipa and Tacna (Peru) and Arica and Iquique (Chile). We made

several contacts from ILO visitors to the conference. The whole activi

participants and we give thanks to our God

worked very hard for the success of this
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INTERNATIONAL BIBLICAL CONFERENCE

of preparation for the ILO 1st Biblical conference, the day finally arrived and the

place on Nov. 20th – 22nd. This conference was a success for the glory of God. All the

our southern hospitality. We are thankful for the support of

Sanchez and Luis Zepeda from Santiago-Chile; Henry Yanes from Ecuador; we also received

of Lima, Arequipa and Tacna (Peru) and Arica and Iquique (Chile). We made

visitors to the conference. The whole activity was very edifying f

our God for this time together and to everybody that

the success of this activity.
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day finally arrived and the

was a success for the glory of God. All the

for the support of our brother

; we also received

of Lima, Arequipa and Tacna (Peru) and Arica and Iquique (Chile). We made

difying for all the

everybody that prayed and
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PRAYER REQUEST

We ask your prayers for Mrs. Jenny Martinez. She is studying the Bible and she understands that the

baptism is very important. Today we studied the parable of the lost coin, the lost sheep and prodigal

son.

Dear brothers and sisters, thanks a lot for

in ILO. Thank you very much for your love to the lost souls.

May the Lord keep and bless you!

Your brother and servant in Christ,

Eduardo Beltran
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We ask your prayers for Mrs. Jenny Martinez. She is studying the Bible and she understands that the

baptism is very important. Today we studied the parable of the lost coin, the lost sheep and prodigal

Dear brothers and sisters, thanks a lot for your prayers and your great support to the work of God here

in ILO. Thank you very much for your love to the lost souls.
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